Homework – Due in Friday 11th December

In our literacy lessons this week we have been looking at different types of letters and have had a go at writing an informal, friendly letter. 
What I would like you do for your homework this week is to write a letter to Father Christmas. You can write to tell him what you would like for Christmas and you can add anything else you would like to as well. 
Please make sure your handwriting is neat and you’ve checked your capital letters and punctuation. 
You may also like to include these informal/friendly features we have talked about this week: 
· A P.S. message. 
· Some pictures/drawings. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Fiennes group – also remember to set your letter out correctly like we discussed in the week. 
